UXrs Ho-Ho-Kus Volunteer Fire Department

Ladies Auxiliary

March 1, 2024

Dear Ho-Ho-Kus Community Member,

The Ho-Ho-Kus Volunteer Fire Department Ladies Auxiliary is pleased to announce that it is
offering two $1,000 scholarships in 2024 for individuals planning to continue their education.
One will be awarded to a member of the Ho-Ho-Kus Fire Department or immediate family
member and one will be awarded to a Ho-Ho-Kus resident with no Fire Department affiliation.
Scholarships will be awarded based on a variety of factors, including demonstration of
outstanding community service.

If you are a member of the Ho-Ho-Kus Fire Department or an immediate family member of a
member, or if you are a resident of Ho-Ho-Kus and are continuing your education, you are
eligible to apply for one of these scholarships. An application form accompanies this letter.

If you choose to apply, please send or email your completed application, your personal essay,

and proof of enrollment/acceptance at your chosen educational institution to the address listed
on the application. Completed applications must be postmarked or received by email by May 5,
2024. Applications that are incomplete or do not include all attachments will not be considered.

Scholarship recipients will be notified no later than June 5 and will be expected to attend a
brief evening ceremony in mid-June.

We hope you will consider applying for this scholarship and wish you good luck in your
continued educational pursuits.

Sincerely,

The Ho-Ho-Kus Volunteer Fire Department Ladies Auxiliary
Scholarship Committee

“The purpose of our organization is to support and promote the goals of the Ho-Ho-Kus Volunteer Fire
Department, benefit charitable causes, and to foster the values of Pride, Community, and Family throughout our
membership.”



